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On Thursday, June 27, 2019, we organized a conference for women leaders of the 1st district of Cotonou. 

The first session began with the welcoming words of the President of the WFWP-Benin, Mrs. Marie 

Jeanne Loko. Then followed a brief presentation of the WFWP and its areas of activity by the secretary of 

the WFWP Benin, Miss Aïhwa Kpohinto. 

 

Then Rev. Sasaki gave a first paper on social development, married life and the education of children. 

The second paper was that of Ms. Blandine Ehouman on the true family values. Finally, followed the 

debate section on communications. In the same way, the participants met each other by district and 

elected a representative from among them. 

 

All the participants showed great interest and promised to participate not only in the renewal of families 

but also to work with the WFWP Benin to mobilize women in their boroughs to participate as well. 

 

At the end, we all had a family photo and a shared cocktail with great joy. 

 

 


